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Pre-ACT REGISTRATION FORM 

 
On Friday, March 15, 2019 we will be administering the Pre-ACT to all interested 10th 
graders.  The Pre-ACT is a practice test that allows students to become familiar with the 
ACT exam.  Most colleges will require students to submit standardized test scores – 
either the ACT or the SAT.  Many of our students attempt both exams in order to see 
which one they prefer (and to then choose which scores will be sent to schools).  The 
Pre-ACT results are never disclosed to colleges. 
 
In the case of a weather event, we will administer the Pre-ACT on April 8, 2019 
 
The cost of the exam is $25.00.  To pay, please log on to your myschoolbucks account at 
www.myschoolbucks.com. 
 
Payment Instructions: 
In the upper right hand corner select “School Store” then “Browse All Items”. 
For Pre-ACT, click “View Details”, select your child’s name and then add to basket. 
Go to the cart (orange icon) in the upper right hand corner to view the cart and check out. 
Please submit your payment no later than March 1, 2019.   
 
If you don’t have a myschoolbucks account, please go to the website to create one.  For 
new accounts, please go to the blue icon in the upper right hand corner, select “My 
Students” and then your child’s name to link your student to your account.  Please contact 
Jane Lash in the Counseling Office with any payment questions at (914) 669-5414 x2021 
or email jlash@northsalemschools.org. 
 
Testing will begin in the middle school cafeteria at 7:30 a.m. sharp.  We should be done 
by 10:30 a.m.   Students are responsible for their own transportation to and from the test. 
Students should bring two #2 pencils and a calculator. 
 
The Pre-ACT tests skills in four academic areas: English, reading, math, and science.  
For more information regarding the Pre-ACT go to: actstudent.org/preact. 
 
Please see your counselor if you have any questions. 


